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Date: January 9, 2023   

To: District Fiscal Director 
 District Human Resource & Payroll Personnel 
 Charter School Administrators  
 
From: Nghia Do, District Business Advisor   

Re:     Fiscal Year 2022-23 California State Teachers’ Retirement System (CalSTRS):  Teachers’ Retirement Law  
 Trainings

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform district and the Santa Clara County Office of Education staff of two 
important upcoming CalSTRS Employer Trainings.  

1. The 1st training is on March 15, 2023 from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific Time (US and Canada): 
 

• Creditable Service 
• Defined Benefit Membership 

 
Please register in advance for this webinar at: 
https://calstrs.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_q29UGQXoRiidFVMsdKXjIQ 
 

2. The 2nd training is on March 16, 2023 from 9:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Pacific Time (US and Canada): 
 

• Creditable Compensation 
 

Please register in advance for this webinar at:  
https://calstrs.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_MivkQbVYTAehTW40Zq9eQw 
 

Upon registration, you will receive a confirmation email with a unique link and password to join the trainings. All 
human resource and payroll staff, both experienced and newly hired, are encouraged to attend these webinar 
trainings. 

Please distribute this memo within your District as deemed appropriate. 
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